
There are still openings with the following 
comapnies for interviews: 
W. T. Grant Co. Feb. 6 
Connecticut Mutual Life Ins. Feb. 7 
S. S. Kresge Co. Feb. 8 
Aetna Life Ins. Co. Feb. 13 
The Hartford Feb. 14 

BUS. ED. S T U D E N T S 
A meeting of all business education students 
who are planning to student teach in the 
fall will be held in Room 61 at 12 noon on 
Friday, February 8. Attendance at this 
meeting is mandatory. Mrs. Joanne C. Tilton 

P L A Y T H E L O T T E R Y 
See any Kappa Delta Phi Brother for tickets 
for Lucky Louie's Lottery and a 1/2 gallon of 
Canadian Club. The drawing will be held 
Friday at 12 noon. 

3 L C 0 D D R I V E 
On Tuesday, February 5, the Inter-Fraternal 
Council of NHC, in cooperation with the 
American Red Cross, will sponsor a Blood Drive. 
Blood comes only from people. It can't be 
manufactured. Your gift could mean life for 
a sick child, an accident victim, or an elder-
ly person facing surgery. So take ten min-
utes on Tuesday and come down to the gym be-
tween 12 noon and 5 p.m. and donate. 

Y E A R B O O K P I C T U R E S 
The deadline for senior pictures to be in-
cluded In the yearbook is February 1. All 
seniors who have not yet had their pictures 
taken are asked to please do so this Sat. 
at 10 a.m. at Stevens Studio, 33 North Main 
Street, Concord, N. H. Sue Lapointe 

E D U C A T I O N L E G I S L A T I O N 
Anyone interested in attending the public 
hearing regarding certification of people 
with two years of college and comparable 

experience on Friday, February 1 should con-
tact: Dr. R. John Reynolds, Frost 42, Larry 
Pelletier or Ed Luciano sometime today. 

Ed Luciano 

SNEA will present a panel discussion program 
at 7 p.m. in S14 tonight. Members of the 
panel sponsored by the Student National Educa-
tion Association will be school superinten-
dents from this area. The program will be an 
open forum with questions from the audience 
welcomed. Anyone interested is invited to 
attend this special function. 

DRAMA CLUB T R I P 
Like to see "Waltz of the Toreadors" which 
stars Anne Jackson and Eli Wallach? The NHC 
Drama Club is sponsoring a theatre trip to 
Boston on Thursday, February 7, leaving cam-
pus at 5:45 p.m. Tickets are $6.50, and 
there may be a small charge for bus fare, un-
less car pools are utilized. Please let 
Assistant Professor Charles Wilbert know if 
you are interested in going. See him by 
Friday, February 1. 

L O S T W E I G H T W A T C H E R S 
Because of low attendance at the NHC Weight 
Watchers classes, the campus group has dis-
banded. Anyone interested in continuing with 
this worthwhile program may do so by joining 
groups who meet at 319 Lincoln Street (near 
Grand Union) in Manchester at 5 and 7:30 p.m. 
on Mondays, and Tuesday and Wednesday evenings 
at 7:30. 

F O L K MASS 
The popular Folk Masses led by Father Florent 
Bilodeau are being held this semester in the 
Student Center max! conference room. Plan 
on joining in this Sunday evening at 7 p.m. 
You'll find a warm welcome waiting for you. 

F R E E S P E E D ! 
Got your attention, didn't we! What we're 
talking about is free speed reading lessons 
offered tonight at 6 and 8 p.m. at the Shera-
ton-Wayfarer Motor Inn on Route 3, Bedford. 
The Evelyn Wood Speed Reading course will be 
offered free for a one hour mini-lesson to-
night. 



T H E M A I N E E V E N T 
WNHC PLEA 

NHC's great hockey team beat St. Francis in 
Biddeford, Maine on Tuesday night by a score 
of 9 - 5. Congratulations to newcomer on the 
team--Richie Bruneau—who scored 4 good goals. 
How to go, Richie! NHC will be playing the 
University of Maine hockey team this Sunday, 
February 3 at 7:30 p.m. at the Souhegan Skat-
ing Club in Merrimack. All you hockey fans, 
turn off the TV and go to the game. Cheer 
NHC on to victory against another Down East 
team. 

P L E D G E C A R D S 
Anyone planning to give blood next Tuesday, 
Feb. 5, is requested to fill out a pledge 
card before then in order to save time when 
you arrive at the gym. Having your card in 
advance will also enable the Red Cross workers 
to plan on a certain number of donors. Cards 
may be obtained from Chuck Gilbert on campus. 
Take a little time between 12 and 5 p.m. on 
Tuesday to practice the Golden Rule. You 
may be glad you did one day. 

A T T E N T I O N 
All Clubs and Organizations--Your budget was 
to be turned in to Cindy Clogston, Box 422, 
by January 29. All those who don't have their 
budget in by Friday, February 1, will not 
receive funds from the SGA for the second 
semester. Cindy Clogston 

Because of lack of staff members, our campus 
TV station will only be on the air on Tuesday 
and Thursday evenings. Co-Manager Glenn 
Lobel reports there will be a meeting at 2( 
p.m. on Tuesday, February 5 for anyone inter-
ested in helping out at WNHC. Show up to 
offer your much needed help next Tuesday at 
2 p.m. in the newsroom next to radio station 
WCAC. 

A C T I V I T I E S 
Thursday, January 31 

10:00 a.m. MIS 20 Tutoring - Keypunch Room 
7:00 p.m. SNEA Panel Discussion - Sl4 
8:00 p.m. Classical Pianist Donald Steele -

Little Theater 
8:00 p.m. Basketball at Roger Williams HURRY, HURRY, HURRY 

Tickets for the Kris Kristofferson concert 
Friday night are still on sale in the NHC 
Student Activities office at the special 
student rate. After 3 p.m. Friday you will 
have to purchase tickets at the higher cost 
at the Practical Arts Auditorium, so take 
advantage of a good discount while you can. BASEBALL TEAM 

All baseball team players will please attend 
a very important meeting TODAY at 12 noon in 
S10. A new money raising method will be dis-
cussed, and everyone should be present. 

ATTENTION VETERANS 

Things are really beginning to happen in Washington, and this office is getting 
nervous!! 

"THE BILL" S2789, was reported out of the Education and Training Subcommittee, 
and is now in the hands of the Veterans Affairs Subcommittee on Education and 
Training. The Chairman, Cong. Henry Helstoski (D-N.J.) is on OUR SIDE!! 

The "guts" of "THE BILL" are as follows: 

1. Increase the educational assistance allowances under all veterans programs by 
13.6% 

2. Increase the period of completing education from 8 to 10 years. 
3. Cost of Living Increases each year according to Bureau of Labor Statistics 

(for educational benefits and pension checks) 
4. Reduce disability requirement for V0C-REHAB from 30% min. to 10% min. 
5. Establish VA Communication Center within the VA, made up of Viet Vets. 

"The Kan" in the Oval Office, released a message on Jan. 23, 1974, indicating 
that he will sign "THE BILL" when it comes across his desk. Let's hope that it 
crosses IN FULL!!! Jeff Dube-Vets Affairs 


